
Hello Families, 

5,4,3,2,1 and into space we went this week.  We are presently orbiting Earth and plan to 
continue our journey to Mars, Jupiter and Saturn next week. Creating a Solar System book 
with paper plates makes learning all the more interesting, writing key notes about each 
planet and learning really cool songs on our journey.  

	

	



			 	

	

	

Our fine motor, social skills and language skills were entertained while peeling crayons and 
getting them ready for the colorful and creative ‘Crayon Cupcakes’. Your children will tell 
you that it is quite the tedious job and takes a lot of grit, but well worth it. 

											 	

1. Peel and separate.                                                     2.  Bake ‘em and color. 

	



Have you ever seen coffee filters this big? Extending the letter /Cc/ theme was a colossal 
feat especially when these filters turned into Colossal Colorful Caps. Our artistic flairs, 
hardworking fine motor skills and creative minds created some really cool head gear! 

 

Letter /Cc/ made our week fly by and we look forward to learning about more planets and 
the Solar System next week	



Reminders: 

All Saints School will be closed on Monday 21stin observance to Martin 
Luther King’s Jr. Day. 

Wednesday, 23rd is our St. Jude Trike-a-Thon. Please bring your 
child’s bike or scooter. 

Thursday is our letter bag reveal for the letter /Ss/. 

v We need spare clothes for your child and a water bottle. Please 
bring both to school on Tuesday. 

 

 

Have a nice weekend and stay warm. 

See you on Tuesday. 

Love Ms. Lynne & Ms. Nancy 


